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February 7, 2023

The Honorable Jerry Moran

Ranking Member Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee
521 Dirksen Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Moran:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “The Elizabeth Dole Home Care Act” (S.216)
that would expand access to home and community-based care programs for veterans, increasing
support for noninstitutional care, and assessing VA’s caregiver and long-term care programs.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL @fra.org.

Sincerely,

i R Dams

(_/ John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs
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